
 

Thursday, March 31, 2005 
@ 7:00 p.m. 

Portsmouth Public Works Department 
1st Floor Conference Room 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to present design plans for roadway
improvements along Gosling Road between the Spaulding Turnpike and
Woodbury Avenue.  
 
The project includes the elimination of the lane drop on northbound Gosling
Road, pedestrian improvements at the signalized intersections, access
management and minor geometric modifications.  
 
Construction is planned for the summer 2005. 
 

  
For more information, please contact John Burke, City of Portsmouth 

Parking and Transportation Division at 766-1415. 
   
 


